
 
 

Message from the President 
 
More exciting things are happening at LWVCO. 
 
Please check out ​VOTE411.org​. You will find 
your local races as well as info from across 
Colorado and the nation. You can see what’s on 
your ballot, check your voter registration, find your 
polling place, discover debates/forums in your 
area and much more! Help us promote VOTE 411 
on social media. I want to say a huge thank you to 
Cath Perrone for her diligent work on VOTE411 
this election season. And thanks to the many LWV 
Colorado volunteers who helped with this effort. 
VOTE 411 is a valuable resource for thousands 
and thousands of Colorado voters.  
​ 
Plan to attend the Legislative Action Committee (LAC) training in Denver on Friday, Dec. 6th. 
This advocacy training is open to League members and non-members. Please mark your 
calendar and register on our website. For the 2020 Colorado legislative session you can attend 
LAC meetings remotely by teleconference. We need your activism in your area of the state! 
 
We are making great strides to update our technology across the state. Club Express websites 
have been implemented in the state office, Boulder County, Larimer County and the Pikes Peak 
Region. Working hard to go live in January are Arapahoe/Douglas, Chaffee County, Denver, 
Estes Park, Greeley/Weld, Gunnison Valley, LaPlata County and Montrose. That’s 11 Local 
Leagues! Congratulations on all the hard work. Grant funds are still available! If your League is 
interested, please contact Cameron Manning, ​info@lwvcolorado.org ​ or Rionda Osman, 
rionda.osman@gmail.com​.  
 
I’ll see you in Denver on December 6th! 
 
Ruth Stemler  
President 

http://www.vote411.org/
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